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Background      

This document provides input from the ICANN Business Constituency (BC), from the perspective of 

business users and registrants.  We advocate for ICANN policy that:  

1. promotes end-user confidence because it is a safe place to conduct business 

2. is competitive in the supply of registry and registrar and related services 

3. is technically stable, secure and reliable. 

 

General Comment 
 
The Business Constituency (BC) appreciates the opportunity to provide input on the Transfer Policy 

Working Group’s Final Report for the ICANN Board’s consideration. 

 

The BC wishes to extend its gratitude and appreciation to the entire Working Group and in particular to 

its Chair, Roger Carney and to ICANN Staff, for guiding the Working Group to Consensus on all 

Recommendations including in the Final Report. The BC was pleased to participate in this extensive 

process of review and deliberation and appreciates the challenges involved in reaching Consensus. 

 

While the BC may have some disagreement with some aspects of the Recommendations, the BC 

recommends that the Board fully adopt all Recommendations in the Final Report as they are the product 

of compromise and Consensus-building amongst diverse stakeholders. 

 
 

 

This comment was drafted by Zak Muscovitch and Arinola Akinyemi. It was approved in 

accordance with our Charter. 
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